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Dear Director, 
 
To whom it my concern, 
 
I am appalled at what lengths racing greyhound owners go to subjecting these lovely animals to 
horrible things. 
Please put something in place to protect these lovely creatures and make it very difficult for them 
to get away with this practice of doping and slaughtering such a beautiful dog. In my opinion if 
these practices are not met then band the dog racing sport all together. 
 
Animals do not need to suffer at all just because some people HAVE to bet on something. 
 
Many thanks 
Anna Kelly 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anna Kelly 
 


